
FRADLEY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

Minutes of meeting on Wednesday 8th March 2017
at St Stephen’s Church, Fradley

Present: Cllr Simon Roberts, Linda Wild, Richard Green, Sandy Carruthers, Jo Spence

1 APOLOGIES -  None

2 MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  (8th February 2017)

The Minutes were approved as a true record and these will be posted on the FNP website.

3 MATTERS ARISING

Survey results – these have now been analysed and have been posted as graphs on the 
FNP website.

Cycleways – Jo has made enquiries regarding who to approach re improvement of 
cycleways.  She reported that the agencies to approach for funding are:  

 Government
 National Lottery
 People’s Postcode Lottery
 Co-op Community Fund

It was suggested that the Parish Council may be able to pursue this funding.

Richard produced maps on which he had marked current cycleways and footpaths.  The 
team also marked out a further map showing main pedestrian routes through the village, 
congestion areas and pinch points where traffic flow is slow.  

4 NAVIGUS UPDATE

Navigus have now produced a skeleton draft plan and this was discussed at length.  The 
following tasks were allocated:

History of Fradley Richard
Local Infrastructure Richard (already partly completed)
Challenges for Fradley Discussed within the team and Simon to contact

Navigus with information
Local Green Spaces Sandy to complete
Movement Linda would contact members of the community

to enquire about disabled accesses and 
facilities within Fradley.  This would also include 
pushchair accesses. She would then forward 
onto Richard.  

Parking Linda to take photos outside St Stephen’s 
school of traffic congestion.



5 INVESTIGATION OF SPORTS FACILITIES

Jo has researched Sport England’s website, but reported that it is very complex.  She would 
endeavour to obtain information on general costs of sports clubs.  Without any definitive idea
at the moment of what land will be available for the sports fields, and exact funds available it 
is difficult to plan anything.  She will speak to a member of the community who may be able 
to help in the short term.   Once the team have met with Wilson Bowden Developments they 
will have a clearer idea of how to move forward.

Simon will approach someone he knows who is connected with Whittington cricket club in an
endeavour to obtain more general information.

6 ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Nigel Gough of Booth Associates has requested a further meeting with the team regarding 
the land next to the Cala development on Fradley South.  This will be arranged within the 
next few weeks.

7 DATE OF NEXT MEETING

Wednesday 5th April 2017


